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Are You Feelings Lucky? 

*Hello CBA Families* 

February was a great month at our school! In 

anticipation of spring, our teachers are busy 

planning meaningful learning activities that will 

help students gain an appreciation for the changing 

seasons. In order to make the most of the next 

few months we will be spending extra time 

outdoors so our students can interact with nature. 

Please make sure your child has weather 

appropriate outerwear for school each day. 

*Message from the Principal* 

This month Infants will be focusing on 

developing visual and motor skills. By blowing 

bubbles and the babies will focus on catching 

them. 

Also, our theme for the month is Clouds. We 

will be doing a brunch of fun and hands on 

activities pertaining to this theme. 

The sign language for this month is: 

“Brother& Sister” 

Beginners 

Infants A&B 
This month Intermediates will be 

working on: Dr. Seuss, and animals for the 

rest of the month.  

1st week: Dr. Seuss Spirit Week 

2nd week: Wild Animals 

3rd week: Farm& Zoo Animals 

4th week: Polar & Aquatic Animals 

5th week: Household Pets 

 

 
This month in the Beginners classroom we 

are working on Dr. Seuss, women history, 

St. Patrick’s Day and spring. We are going 

to learn so much about these subjects we 

can’t hardly wait. We are still working on 

going to the potty independently. We are so 

close, keep practicing at home parents you 

are doing a good job!   

Toddlers A&B 
Toddler A class will be focus on drinking 

out of open cups and using utensils. Also, 

they are learning about under the sea 

and up in the air. 

Toddler B class will be focus on rainbows, 

springtime, St. Patrick’s Day and much 

more. We can’t wait to dive on in.  

As a reminder, please be sure that 

your child has their shoes and 

warmer clothes; we will still be going 

outside as weather permits. 

Intermediates/ PreK-1 
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Upcoming Events 

Dr. Seuss Spirit Week 

Monday- PJ Day! 

Tuesday-Wear Animal Print 

Wednesday-Dress Wacky 

Thursday-Serving green eggs and turkey 

for lunch 

Friday- Wear red, white or blue day 

St. Patrick’s Day 

March 17, 2021 

(Wear your Green!) 

 

  

*Birthdays for Month* 

Happy Birthday to all the March 

Birthdays!!!! 

Charlie & Dimitri- 03/05 

Liam -03/07 

Naomi-03/11 

Mira- 03/16 

Jeremiah- 03/24 

Blakely- 03/26 

John-03/27 

Luka- 03/29 

Ava- 03/30 

 

 

 

Reminders to Parents 
 Our hours of operations are 

7:30am-5:30pm. Drop off times are between 
7:30am-9:00am.  

If you are going to be late, please send a note 

through tadpoles or just call to let us know.  

 During drop off/pick up wearing a mask is 
required. 

 If you’ve not already done so, please send in 
an extra set of weather appropriate clothes 

for your child. Students also need to come to 
school each day with a jacket and dressed 

warmly enough to play outside for part of the 
day. We want everyone to be able to 

participate! 

 Make sure that all of your children’s 

things are labeled. 

 

 

 

Extra, Extra! 
Do you know a colleague who has recently 

had a baby, a friend in need of care who 

just relocated to the area, or a family 

member who is seeking a new preschool 

for their child? We are scheduling tour 

appointments for our next Open House on 

Saturday, March 2021 to meet with the 

friends of our currently enrolled families. 

When you refer a friend and they enroll, 

you’re eligible for a free week of tuition.  

Ask us for details! 

 

  

 

Pre-k 2 will be exploring a lot of new and 

exciting lessons this month. They are 

working on the weather, seasons, different 

types or houses & shelters, travel and 

animal habitats. 

 So be sure to ask your child about all the 

exciting lessons that they are learning this 

month. 

 

 

PREK-2 Club Connect 
Club Connect will be doing a Super Hero Paint 
Party on Monday, March 8, 2021. Please bring 
a canvas of any size that they would like. If 

you have any questions, please contact 
Ms.Aaliyah.  

Friendly reminders: 
 

Club Connect has be going very smoothly. Just a few 
friendly reminders: 

 Make sure computers are charged and ready 
for use. 

 Bring in headphones. 

 Bring in coloring books, or activity books for 
children to work on in between classes. 

 


